
Friends of TCU Homecoming, 

 
I am sorry for the late notice.  You have been gracious enough to help us by 

driving your cars in the TCU Homecoming Parade in the past.  I am writing to 

see if you would be willing to do it again.  The parade is Friday, October 21 at 
6pm, around the TCU campus. 

 

If you are able to help, please let me know and I will get you more specific 

instructions. 
 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Steve Kintigh 
Director 
s.kintigh@tcu.edu 
 

 
 


